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June 11, 2016
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
Club President, Gary Stone, called the meeting to order at 10:43 a.m., June 11, 2016.
The meeting was held at the club’s field shelter at Woodford  Air Park, VA.   The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  There were 7 members in attendance.
.           

Secretary’s Report:
The minutes of the May 21, 2016 meeting were read and accepted with the corrected date of May 25, 2016, for the Farm Club Float Fly.

Treasurer’s Report:
Club Treasurer, Hank Mausolf, reported that the club has $611.32 in checking .  There were no expenses  and no income during the past month.  
Field Safety Report:
There was no safety report.
Old Business: 
Hank Mausolf reported that the new web site domain will bring the cost down.  He also said that the Shannon Airport fly-in did not have the expected turn out due to the weather.  Also, the event was not publicized as well as it could have been.  The Freeland Star didn’t post the ad three times.

The WWRC Fun Fly date is June 18, 2016. CD Eugene Albrycht reminded the club that our rules require a valid AMA membership and FAA registration.  We will require both at the upcoming fun fly.  Gary Stone said that he had sent out flyers to 6 area clubs advertising the fun fly.  Eugene will need to request AMA sanction before the event and we need to let Leo know about the event.  The field will need to be mowed and Kirk Hallows brought to our attention that the grass outside the lights was not mowed and needed to be done. Plans were finalized for for donations of food and supplies.
.

President Stone said that he had not had any replies from the scout troops he contacted for Scout Day.

New Business:
Bill Schultz has been reworking our logo.  The old logo said Spotsylvania, VA and WWRC is actually located at Wood Air Park, VA.  He brought a sample of the new logo and the club unanimously agreed to adopt the new logo.  New bumpter stickers and decals will need to be made and the website will need to be changed to the new logo. Gary Stone said that he would take care of getting the new bumper stickers made.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:14 a.m..

Respectfully Submitted,

Nina C. Grube
.  
